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Schedule Change for Meal Distribution & Other News 09/25/20

Schedule Change for Meal Distribution Week of 9/28/20

Meal distribution to ALL STUDENTS IN CHERRY HILL continues next week at High Schools East &
West. Because of the school closure on Monday, September 28, 2020, there will be ONE DISTRIBUTION
OM TUESDAY, September 22 from 3-6 pm. Each student will receive 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches.

Important: Apply for Free/Reduced-Price Meals Now Before
Free Meal Distribution Ends

Because our free meal distribution will end by December 31 — or "until the funds run out” — families are
encouraged to apply now for Free and Reduced Price Meals for the 2020-2021 school year. A letter of
explanation in English and in Spanish is available to interested families.

For the fastest response, we strongly encourage families to apply online.

Families may print copies of the application in English and Spanish. Paper applications alsc are
available at the Malberg Administration Building, 45 Ranoldo Terrace.
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BOE Candidates' Forum to Be Held Virtually 10/8/20

The Board of Education Candidates' Forum will be held virtually on Thursday, October 8, 2020 at 7 pm.
Biographies of the candidates will be available on the CHPS website in advance of the forum.

The candidates running for three open seats are, in ballot order:

Ineda "Corrien” Elmore-Stration - “Leadership, Commitment, Excellence”
Carol Matlack — "Leadership, Commitment, Excellence"

John Papeika - "Challenge, Support, Educate”

Aslihan Cakmak - "Because Education Matters”

Miriam Stern — "Progress, Leadership, Integrity”

Alink to the live stream of the forum will be communicated in the coming days. Submit questions to be
asked at the forum via the Candidates Forum Survey Form or email to chzonepta@gmail.com .

Visit WE Return to Learn 2020 on OQur Website Here

For the latest information as our school district, like all school districts in the state of New Jersey
under the directive of Gov. Phil Murphy, prepares to reopen schools. Our first day of school is
September 8, 2020.




